

Main Street Skowhegan 48 Court St. Skowhegan, ME 04976 207-612-2571 info@mainstreetskowhegan.org MainStreetSkowhegan.org

January 24, 2022

Economic Development Administration RE: NOFO# EDA-2021-ARPATOURISM Philadelphia Regional Office Robert N.C. Nix Federal Building 900 Market Street, Room 602 Philadelphia, PA 19107

Dear Mr. Brigham & Members of the EDA Grant Review Committee,

The Main Street Skowhegan Board of Directors voted unanimously on January 24, 2022 to allocate \$201,240 to the Skowhegan River Park/Run of River Project. Motions and votes are included below:

"Motion was made by Brandi Meisner and seconded by Lisa Landry to allocate \$201,240 to be combined with the Town of Skowhegan's \$1,021,161 to match the municipality's Economic Development Administration Travel, Tourism, and Outdoor Recreation Grant request of \$4,889,600, for a total river park construction budget of \$6,112,000."

Vote: 13/0

These funds are available, committed to the project, not from federal sources, and not otherwise encumbered. Please let us know if you have any questions.

Best,

Matthew DuBois | President, Main Street Skowhegan Board of Directors

Date

Kristina Cannon | Executive Director, Main Street Skowhegan

Date

Main Street Skowhegan is a 501c3 nonprofit working to revitalize Skowhegan. Our mission is to celebrate Skowhegan's rich heritage while achieving our brightest future as a thriving economic, cultural, and recreational community where residents enjoy a high quality of life. We are working collaboratively, as a strategic partner, with the Town of Skowhegan to ensure the Skowhegan River Park comes to fruition.